
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Board of Commissioners of the City of Mt. Juliet will have a work session on April 22, 

2024 at 5:15 PM until 6:00 P.M. at City Hall to discuss a development that would possibly 

utilize the CBID process. 

The public is invited to attend. 

Kenny Martin, City Manager 

City of Mt. Juliet 

 


